
TRCWR Municipal / Conservation Authority Committee 
Meeting NOTES 
March 3, 2022 at 10 am 
 Virtual Zoom Meeting 
 
Present: 

• Eleanor Heagy, UTRCA 
• Jason Wintermute, LTVCA 
• Mark Peacock, LTVCA 
• Ngan Diep, MECP 
• Tara Tchir, UTRCA 
• Tracy Annett, UTRCA 

Regrets: 

• Pat Donnelly, City of London 
• Jason Lehouillier, MECP 

The meeting was brief, as Pat was unexpectedly not able to join. 

• Discussed the SWA recommendations pertaining to the Conservation Authorities, and the 
importance of the SWA as a foundation document for the watershed management strategies 
that the CAs will be developing. 

• Discussed various funding needs and opportunities.  
• The Antler River Guardians program will likely not be offered this summer. It is challenging to 

operate the program due to the distance between the First Nations communities. 


